
CHURCH UNEMPLOYMENT PAY PROGRAM 

 

The Diocese and Diocesan parishes and/or institutions participate in the Church Unemployment 

Pay Program rather than the State of Wisconsin unemployment program. Since the Diocese 

does not participate in the state program, employees should apply with the Church 

Unemployment Pay Program.  

For a description of the program please see corresponding brochure. Each employer must 

inform all employees of their coverage under the program by providing the brochure. In 

addition, the brochure should be posted on an employee bulletin board or an appropriate 

display area.  


